
We are offering NEW WoW shirts for sale 

this year at $7 each. It is not a requirement 

to be in WoW to have a shirt.  You can pick 

up an order form at the t-shirt table. 

  

We will start WoW each week in INDIVIDUAL classrooms 

and pick up in our INDIVIDUAL classrooms.  Make sure 

you have your nametag from the CFBC computer check-in 

system before entering your classrooms.  If you are 

attending ADULT CHOIR or ORCH, please also sign in 

your child at the WoW registration desk for 

AFTERCARE.   Please pick kids up from the following 

rooms at 8:00pm.  

    
  

Beth’s Blog 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PK/K Blue KB 241 
 

1st Grade (Girls) KB 254  

PK/K Yellow KB 240 
 

1st  Grade (Boys) KB 260 

PK/K Red KB 239 
 

2nd  Grade (Girls)  KB 271 

PK/K Orange KB 238 
 

2nd  Grade (Boys) KB 270 

PK/K Green KB 218 
 

3rd  Grade (Girls) KB 225 

PK/K Purple KB 230 
 

3rd  Grade (Boys) KB 225 

   4th  Grade (Girls) KB 229 

   4th  Grade (Boys) KB 231 

   

5th Grade KB 275 

 I hope everyone had a fantastic summer.  I loved seeing many of you at VBS and at church throughout the 

summer.  What an awesome and fun time of worship!!!  We had a great year last year as we ended the 

year with the SOUL ON FIRE musical.  WoW!  What a great job everyone did and I loved the way we saw 

God move through you the Gospel Message we shared.  This semester we will prepare to sing in 

Wednesday services as well as on Sunday morning and many of our older grades (2nd – 5th) will get to 

participate in the CHRISTMAS SPECTACULAR, MORE INFO coming soon. So are you ready to worship 

together in CFBC Kid’s World of Worship?  My prayer this year is that you will see how amazing our God is 

and that He is worthy to be praised in every part of our lives.  He is our ROCK and our strong 

foundation!!!!! We want to see you back here each week to learn more about our wonderful Savior and for 

great worship and fun!  See you then.  
   

“Sing”cerely,  

Mrs. Beth 

  
 

Kid’s praise team auditions for 4th & 5th 

graders will be held on September 5th & 12th.  

See handout on back of blog for more info 

about auditions and sign up at the WoW 

registration desk or contact 

cvaughn@cfbc.org.  

  

www.championforest.org/kidswow 

bmitchell@cfbc.org or 281-586-8742 
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